
JAN/FEB
         Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful
holiday. We were happy to see students and families
back on campus Monday and Tuesday, before we had
to close the campus for two days. We are thinking

about and praying for all families and loved ones who
have lost homes and were affected in some way by the
fires. Wishing God’s comfort and protection over them

as they recover and work on rebuilding their lives.
January and February curriculum themes are centered

around the season of winter and new beginnings,
learning about polar animals and their habitats.

H o n e y  B u z z  N e w s l e t t e rH o n e y  B u z z  N e w s l e t t e r
  Honey  Tree  Ear ly  Ch i ldhood  CenterHoney  Tree  Ear ly  Ch i ldhood  Center

20252025

Illness: Please do not bring
your child to school with
symptoms.
See’s Candy Fundraiser will
begin on January 13. Orders
will be received before
Valentine’s Day. 
Drop Boxes: Tuition payments
and paperwork can be put in
one of our two boxes, near
the office and P/2s room.
Late arrivals and pick ups
need to come through the
office. Please try to be on
time when picking up your
child at the end of the day.
Thank you!

IMPORTANT INFO

THANK YOU!

UPCOMING DATES

REGISTRATION

Registration for the 2025/2026 school year will begin in
February. Current Honey Tree Families receive priority.
Please make a note of registration dates and times. We

will send out the new schedule of classes and tuition 
fees for next year soon. Please spread the word and let

friends and family know that they can contact the 
office to schedule a tour, if they are interested in

   enrolling. New students in the community can begin
 signing up after February 25th at 9:00am.

*Jan 15/16: Chapel Time with
Pastor Erik
*Jan 20: MLK, Jr Holiday, No
School
*Jan 27-31: Parent/2s
Library Field Trips
*Feb 7-13: 3s Registration
*Feb 14/17: President’s
Weekend, No School
Feb 18: Kinder Registration
Feb 19/20: 4s Registration
Feb 21: Alumni Registration
Feb 25: Open Registration
Feb 25/26: Chapel Time
with Pastor Emily

Thank you to all of our Honey Tree First Responders!
We have been praying for your safety and are

grateful for the hard work you do to protect families
and save lives on the front lines. Thank you also to our
Honey Tree families for the many wonderful gifts to
Honey Tree Staff, and for the weekly healthy snack
donations, and cookies for our Christmas programs.
You are so kind and generous! We also appreciate

           your support of our fundraisers, but please
            keep in mind that participation is voluntary.


